
From: Stella Garcia
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Tree removal
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2024 8:17:27 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,
Cities everywhere are planting trees to try to provide more shade to cool down neighborhoods. Why is Whittier
removing these lovely trees?
Our summers are only going to get hotter with each passing year, please do not remove these wonderful shade
providing trees.

Thank you,

Stella Garcia
10705 Jordan Rd
Whittier 90603

Sent from my iPhone

RECEIVED ON: January 25, 2024
Council Meeting: February 13, 2024 

Agenda Item No. 10

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

mailto:stll.garcia@gmail.com
mailto:rgarcia@cityofwhittier.org



